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 Minutes of General Meeting September 20, 2022 

                               Via ZOOM 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by  

 

Roll call was taken. Present were: CRYC, DYC, GBYC, MCYC, NOTS, PYC, TNW, TYC, USCGA 

 

Bridge officers present were Pres Doug Romjue, VP Alicia Robinson, Treasury Mike Kondrat, Sec Ron Bergmann,  

 

Minutes where distributed:  was motioned by ken Williams and seconded by Alicia Robinson 

 

Treasurer Report- Mike Kondrat out on Vacation/ Per Doug Romjue, we need to get going on working on the marine services 

Directory and to start to promote.  A form letter has been drafted and will resend out.   

 

VP – Alicia Robinson – working on raising money for the spook cruise.  And the possibility of taking over Spook cruise next year 

with the Williams.  Facebook page is still being worked on for responses.  Adding the quick link onto the website and the 

monthly newsletter.   

 

No speaker this month. 
 

Standing Committee Reports –  
Bev Hamlik- Meeting with Asha at PYC to get meal prices.  Should have something to Doug next week.  Looking at ideas on how 

to reinvent the opening day to meet every club’s need on how it is today.   

   

Ken Williams-Coon Island is stellar, and a lot of people have given thanks for all the hard work.  I think we should work toward 

putting together another project.  Possibly a riverbank clean up or a before Spook cruise cleanup.   

  

Doug Balkema/ sheriff rep.- brought up what the requirements of the person will have to have to take the position in CRYA.   

- Member of RBAW 

- Member of Coast Guard Auxiliary 

- Involved in the Multnomah County Sheriff Patrol 

    

Kirk Lance – Unable to attend –   

 

Public Relations – Jolene Coats –per Doug R.  The cruise guide is going well information is all almost all in from the clubs.   

 

Diana Blatter/ Daughters of Neptune new program- Unable to attend. Have not heard anything from Diana and her email 

bounces.  Until we can get club members to say this is what they want the program is on hold.   

 

Americas Boating Club – Unable to attend; Per Doug there are many classes that are going on  

  



Nautical safety Foundation – unable to attend.  

 
Unfinished Business – 
Raising of the Alert and the Sakarissa is currently in the process.  Sand Island shelter is currently hanging on.  CRYA 
officer responsibilities  to be completed and posted on the website.    Sand island complaints that have happened.   A 
thought that maybe we should put together cruise etiquette.   
 
New Business – no new business. 
 

Good of the Order- Newsletter was awesome.   
 

 

Meeting adjourned, 

 

R/S 

Ron Bergmann 

CRYA Secretary 

 
 


